August 23, 2007

Re: Creuzot Homes
Allen Creuzot

I am writing this letter to share with you my recommendations for
Creuzot Homes. We met Allen Creuzot of Creuzot Homes in April
2006 after purchasing our lot on 3227 Embree Place.

Immediately my wife and I felt very comfortable with Allen.
Being rookies to building a home, Allen took the time and
explained the steps involved in hiring his company and the steps in
which our home was to be completed.

Allen was always very prompt and available to meet with us. We
were devastated that we were not able budget wise to build the
home we had originally picked out, but due to his diligence, we
were able to approve a plan he had picked for us and turn it into
our dream home.

During each phase of construction we were brought in and shown
the progress of the home and the quality of material used. On each
visit, we were openly encouraged to share our thoughts and
directions.

Further during the construction process, Allen introduced us to his
tradespeople who were very professional and easy to work with.
Allen had prepared a budget for each sector of the home and that
enabled us to concretely see how our home would develop.

Building with Creuzot Homes was easy and not intimidating.
Some contractors can be difficult and not approachable. Allen was
very open to change and welcomed last minute additions.



Creuzot Homes did many things over and above what was
expected of a builder. For example, Allen had coordinated with
our aftermarket supplier to have our pool table and hot tub ready
for upon our taking possession. He coordinated with a respected
landscaper to work with us.

Overall, the experience my family has had with Creuzot Homes
was and is very positive. Any questions or concerns we have are
promptly taken care of. Our dream home is beautiful and
constructed with quality materials and workmanship. We
definitely live in a home we are proud of.

If you have any questions about Allen and Creuzot homes, please
do not hesitate to contact me. My name is Walter Chow and my
phone number is 964-7672.

Sincerely,
Walter Chow



